
 

 Page 1 of 1 SB 5531 

FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  SB 5531 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

  

Prepared by:  John Terpening 
Reviewed by:  John Terpening 
Date:  4-24-2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Approves new fee adopted by Board of Medical Imaging. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Medical Imaging 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 

Agency -- Fund Type 2017-19 Biennium 2019-21 Biennium 

Board of Medical Imaging -- Other Funds $25,100 $25,100 

 
Summary of Revenue Impact: 

Agency -- Fund Type 2017-19 Biennium 2019-21 Biennium 

Board of Medical Imaging -- Other Funds $25,100 $25,100 

 
 
Analysis: 
During the interim, the Board of Medical Imaging adopted a fee for the health care workforce data 
collected from licensees at the time of renewal. This action was subsequently approved by the 
Department of Administrative Services in accordance with the process outlined in statute. This fee 
established by administrative rule must be authorized by enabling legislation to prevent the fee from 
automatically being rescinded upon adjournment of the current legislative session. 
 
The fee for the workforce data has been established by the Oregon Health Authority as $4 per licensee 
for a two-year license and $2 per licensee for a one-year license. The Board will charge this $4 fee for 
their biennial licenses to the licensee and pass the revenue to the Oregon Health Authority. The fee 
revenue is anticipated to be $25,100 in 2017-19. 
 


